Dear Enfield Council,

I am writing to object to the proposed plans to build a crematorium at Firs Farm. Having
grown up in the area Firs Farm as a child was never a space that was welcoming for us to
spend time at. The work that has been put into developing the Firs Farm wetlands is
extraordinarily and the volunteers that maintain and work so hard at improving it are so
valued. As a mother of two small children it has become a wonderful space for them to
play, learn about nature and explore in a way that other parks in the area don’t compare.
Please do not ruin the work that has been done in creating a space beautiful space by
adding a crematorium.

I understand there may be a need for building a crematorium but I urge you to leave the
wetlands alone and consider another site that may not affect the community in the same
way.



